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Southwestern Division January 16, 1987

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division
Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Attn: Jerry Sexton

Re: KWCU SWD #8-P, 19-16-34
Sir:

In answer to your letter of 1/9/87, the subject well has been repaired and
returned to injection as of 1/10/87. The workover is summarizes as follows:

1) Four joints of bad tubing were located and replaced.

2) A bit and scraper run was made.

3) A junked packer was retrieved.

4) The hole was circulated clean.

5) Formation was acidized with 1500 gal 15% NEFE HC1 acid.
6) Well was returned to injection.

Ralph Adams will contact your office by phone and schedule a bradenhead test
of the subject well for the week of 1/19/87 if this is convenient.

Sincerely,

)y /C%Q,Q

Scott Royal
Project Engineer
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